
Year 3 Maths Home Learning w/c: 19-10-20 

This week, we will begin learning a new written method for addition and subtraction: the column method.  As Power Maths is 

a new scheme we have introduced this year, the children will not have been introduced to this method in school so we will  

begin with the Year 2 lessons this week and progress to the Year 3 lessons after half term.  The Year 2 lessons focus on 

adding and subtracting 1 and 2 digit numbers and the Year 3 is adding and subtracting 2 and 3 digit numbers. 
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